
 
 

 

May 29, 2024 
 

 

To: Members of the Public Safety & Governance Committee 

 

  From:   Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager  202401496   

 

Subject: Presentation: Public Safety and Governance Summer Strategy 

 
 

Attached is a presentation regarding the Collaborative Summer in Cincy Safety Plan 

involving the City Manager’s Office, Cincinnati Police Department, Cincinnati 

Recreation Commission and Community. 

 
cc: Colonel Teresa A. Theetge, Police Chief 

 


